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Statement from our New Council 

“Since the election result was announced, all Councillors have worked well together and showed a 

united front. We are a diverse Council, with different perspectives and a younger demographic. I 

believe we have a fabulous group that will be able to debate issues, make decisions and move our 

region forward. We have all hit the ground running with enthusiasm and energy which will sustain us 

over the course of our term. 

“It has been a massive week for us all. The induction program has been rigorous and intensive, both 

online and in-person. We have been introduced to the complexity of the business that is local 

government and have hit the ground running. This is where the rubber hits the road. Now it is time 

for action. 

“We all look forward to working together to meet the expectations of our community.” 

 
Mohya Davies 

Mayor 
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